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04/01/2022 

Congratulations, VMS Drama! 

 

Congratulations to the VMS 

Drama Club for their  

successful performance of 

ONCE ON THIS ISLAND. 

COMING SOON...One Million Minutes in May! 
 

Students at all five Voorhees Schools will be challenged to read for a  

total of 1,000,000 minutes during the month of May. If students succeed, Mr. 

Redfearn must complete one of the following challenges: 
  

1. Principals get the opportunity to dunk Mr. Redfearn in a “Dunk Tank.” 
2. Mr. Redfearn must wear a Philadelphia Eagles jersey all day :( 
3. Mr. Redfearn must jump out of an airplane. 

4. Mr. Redfearn gets slimed! 
                            Stay Tuned…  

The Voorhees Township Public Schools are currently accepting Kindergarten Registrations for 
the 2022-2023 school year. Please visit our website for registration instructions. 

www.voorhees.k12.nj.us  

Questions: please contact Tatiana Weinstock 
   Weinstock@voorhees.k12.nj.us 

A special “Thank you” to the Voorhees Township Education Association for  

organizing a district-wide virtual magic show on May 18, 2022 (Family Night). 

Details will be sent home with all students. 

Important Upcoming Dates 
 

April 14 - Early Dismissal 

April 15-24 - Spring Break 

 

May 18 - Family Night (Magic Show) 

May 30 - Memorial Day 

Please “Like” our Facebook page to view the many innovative lessons happening in 
our classrooms! 

April Newsletter 

Staff Spotlight 

Ms. Morgan - Kresson School 
 

Ms. Morgan wears many, many hats within the Voorhees Township School District. She 
is the Technology Specialist at Kresson School, supervises the car pick-up line, works 
with the Kresson School Safeties, assists with live streaming of our Board Meetings, and 
oversees the CER School Age Care Program for the 2021-2022 school year.  
 
Ms. Morgan continuously goes above and beyond the call to ensure that all students and 
staff have access to technology. During COVID she could routinely be found sitting in 
school parking lots attempting to troubleshoot technology issues and concerns. Thank 
you, Ms. Morgan, for your dedication to the Voorhees Community. 
 

 
Mrs. Johnson - VMS  

 
 

 
 

Mrs. Johnson’s reading classes on the 6th grade Red Team are reading The Bridge 
Home by Padma Venkatraman. Some of the novel’s themes are hope, survival, and 
homelessness.  On Thursday, a group of students and the VMS Interact Club stayed 
after school with Mrs. Johnson to make over 150 peanut butter and jelly  
sandwiches. They then put the sandwiches in decorated bags with some treats. The stu-
dents also made cookie bags and candy bags to be  distributed with the sandwiches. All 
donations were delivered to the Unforgotten Heaven Organization in Blackwood, NJ.  

 

http://www.facebook.com/voorheestwppublicschools/

